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Manifestation of Interest Letter 

 

Dear Madam / Sir, 

 

As an associate professor of the Civil Engineering Department, at the Aristotle University of Thessaloniki, I am 

writing this letter to acknowledge the “SYSTEMA- Systems Thinking as a core competence for Sustainable 

Development and Digital Transformation” project, funded under the Erasmus+ Programme (2020-1-IT02-KA204-

080082) is an important project in adult education. 

I am willing to participate in this initiative and become an external supporter of the project throughout its 

lifecycle on the basis of the available time. This participation will happen on a voluntary basis and hence totally 

free, so no payments will be required and requested signing this MOI and, likewise, no fees will be provided by 

the consortium partners. 

In this perspective, I will try to support the dissemination of the project, by promoting the project outcomes and 

public events through my social media and networks, in line and complying with the dissemination actions taken 

by the project consortium, deal with respect and confidentiality to all the material and documents that will be 

received and finally make available know-how to the project consortium, especially in the case of familiarity with 

the topics covered by the project always based on the current availability. 

Furthermore, I will recommend participation to potential learners, if possible, to training courses provided as part 

of the project by the consortium (if in line with its financial feasibility criteria), and at the same time identify other 
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stakeholders that might be interested in participating in the project and investigate the possibility of inclusion of 

the SYSTEMA educational module in my training courses given that the circumstances allow it. 

Finally, it would be useful to take advantage of SYSTEMA training courses free of charge for selected students of 

mine, have all the results and deliverables of the project available for my consideration and be allowed to use the 

SYSTEMA educational module in my training courses even after the end of the project. I would also like to 

authorize the project coordinator to process data and information collected solely for the needs of the project 

during its duration and according to the rules of GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation E.U. 2016/679) 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

          Georgios N. Aretoulis, PhD 
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